Mainiero, Phil

From: Ben Armstrong <drbarmstrong@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 25, 2017 12:35 AM

To: tratestimony

Subject: Say no to tolls

We should not return to having toll highways in Connecticut. They are inconvenient and we already have way too many
taxes in this state.

Benjamin D. Armstrong, MD
US Acute Care Solutions
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